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FOI Ref: OPCC 07-2024
	
Request: Dated 9th May 2024


Response: Dated 7th June 2024
 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act as follows:
1. The total sum of money, if any, given to the Palestine Solidarity Campaign in grant funding or other funding, since 2016 to the present day.
Answer: 

As a public body there have been no donations to the Palestine Solidarity campaign during the timescales requested.








	




This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in April 2023
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